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Congratulations to the Triton College Graduating Class of 2021! 
 
 

Outstanding Students! 
 

Scholars Program Director 

Dr. Michael Flaherty presented five outstanding 

students from the Scholars Program: 

Sarah Cuevas, Melanni Diaz, 

Nicole Kowalik, Carolina Michalek, 

Jocelyn Valazquez. 
 

All are graduating with high honors and 

transferring to universities after completing the 

academically rigorous Scholars Program and 

serving the community through volunteer work. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Action Exhibits Approved   All of the exhibits presented to the Board were approved, including 

clinical site agreements, library purchases, and curriculum changes.  See the Board of Trustees 

website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in May. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Outstanding Faculty! 

 

Congratulations to Outstanding Full-Time Faculty 

of the Year Justyna Koc, who teaches accounting 

in the Business Department. 

 

Congratulations to Outstanding Adjunt Faculty of 

the Year Kelley McFarland, biology instructor, 

who was not present. 

 

 

Chairman’s Panel   Chairman Mark Stephens announced his intention to form a panel to 

discuss the issue of dropout and underprepared high school graduates in the district.  Despite the 

hurdles that exist, his hope is to be part of the solution for disadvantaged students. 

      

 

 

 

Good luck to the Regional Champion Women’s Softball Team as we head into the National 

Tournament in Alabama next week.  Watch the athletic website for details on streaming the 

games.  Go Trojans! 
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